
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that to Monroe City Council will hold a public hearing on 

Tuesday May 25, 2021 at the Monroe City Office, 10 N Main, Monroe, UT to accept comments 

concerning the proposed annexation or real property owned by Tyler Okerlund, Russell and 

Christi Okerlund, Ralph and Cynthia Okerlund, and Alan and Helen Johnson; and located within 

the areas of the annexable territory for future expansion defined by Monroe City. The property 

is located at approximately 600 W – 700 W SR 118 – 370 S identified as parcels 5-28-41, 5-28-

32, 5-28-12, 5-28-11, and 5-28-13. The complete legal description and the plat relating to the 

proposed annexation are available for review at the office of the City Recorder, 10 N Main, 

Monroe, UT.  
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